
Superintendent’s Memo #024-17

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 

Department of Education

January 27, 2017

TO:  Division Superintendents

FROM:  Steven R. Staples, Superintendent of Public Instruction


SUBJECT: Investigation and Reporting Requirements, Including Requirements
Relating
to the Revocation or Suspension of a License

The President of the Virginia Board of Education and the Superintendent of Public Instruction provided
information on selected investigation and reporting requirements established by statutes and regulations in a
memorandum to School Board Chairs and Division Superintendents dated January 25, 2017.  A copy of the
memorandum is attached.

For additional information please contact Nancy Walsh, professional practices specialist, at (804) 371-2522 or
nancy.walsh@doe.virginia.gov.

SRS/jm

Attachment:

A. 1-25-17 - Investigation and Reporting Requirements, Including Requirements Relating to the
Revocation or Suspension of a License – (PDF) (Word with links)


 
Virginia Department of Education  Commonwealth of Virginia, 2018

https://www.doe.virginia.gov/administrators/index.shtml
mailto:nancy.walsh@doe.virginia.gov
https://www.doe.virginia.gov/administrators/superintendents_memos/2017/024-17a.pdf
https://www.doe.virginia.gov/administrators/superintendents_memos/2017/024-17a.doc

